Telephone: 21391 (31lines).

Collingwood Buildings,

Newcastle on Tyne, 1.

7th August 1936,

G. H. Mare Esq.,
LONDON.

My dear Mare,

Yours of yesterday - we have been in touch
with our Bookseller friends, J.J. Pembrey, on the
subject of your small outstanding account, and have
promise of payment early next week. ‘Apparently the
matter was in the hands of their Accountant who is
away on holiday this week.

As regards the expenses of Mr. Akester and
Mr. Riddell re "JOSEPH MEDILL", thése have not been
~ paid from the Newcastle Petty Cash, and your suggestion |/
seems to be quite in order. i

- Had a very good holiday in the land of Jir.
Hitler. The weather was not perfect but was a good
deal better than seems to have been the case at home
during the period. Hope you also had a successful
vacation,

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,



